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Ref/GCSECERT23 

 

Thursday 16th November 2023 

 

        GCSE Certificate Collection Celebration – 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Wednesday 6th December between 6.00-7.00pm we are holding a GCSE Certificate Collection 

Celebration, to recognise the achievements of Year 11 students in the 2022-23 academic year. 

 

From 5.40pm, students that would like to attend are welcome to arrive at Shirebrook Academy using the 

front entrance, where they will be directed into the upper atrium.  After light refreshments, they will be 

directed into the lower atrium, where they will be formally recognised when collecting their GCSE 

certificates and applauded for their efforts.  The event will end promptly at 7.00pm.  

 

If your child is attending, please complete the response form -  

https://forms.office.com/e/NLL8bx0m7q.  Each child can bring an adult with them to collect their 

certificates, so if you would like to attend, or another adult is attending, please also indicate this on the 

response form. 

 

For those students not attending the event, they will be able to collect their GCSE certificates from 

reception. 

 

Both myself and Mrs McAteer will be in attendance and it would be good to see as many of the ‘Class of 

2023’ as possible. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 

enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Lindsay Ward 

Vice Principal              
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